
 

Ballylongford/Asdee Newsletter Sunday 13th October 2024 
Fr. Michael Hussey, P.P. Tel No: 068-43110 or Mobile: 087-2386084 

Parish Secretary is available on Friday 9am-1pm; Child Safeguarding Diocesan Mobile No: 087-6362780; Parish Rep: Gerdie O Carroll 
Priest on Duty this weekend 13th October: Fr. Brendan Walsh (087)7913271 

Masses in St. Michael’s Church, Ballylongford 
Sat. 12th Oct   7.00pm Micheál Lynch, Main Street 
Sun. 13th Oct 10.30am 
Tues. 15th Oct   7.00pm 
Thurs. 17th Oct 10.00am Mass in Asdee 
Fri. 18th Oct. 10.00am Brendan & Kristen Kennelly, Anniversary Mass 
Sat. 19th Oct   7.00pm 1.Patrick & Mary Wren, Ballymackessy 
    2.Mike Joe Enright, Ahanagran Middle and 

   Bett Casey (nee Enright), Scartaglin & Ahanagran 
Sun. 20th Oct 10.30am 
 
 
 
This is the 28th Sunday in Ordinary Time.  St. Paul says “The Word of God is 
something alive and active”. 
 
 
 
 
We thank you for your contributions to the Parish Collection. 
 
 
 
 
Next Sunday is Mission Sunday.  There will be a special collection in aid of the 
Propagation of the Faith. 

Masses in St. Mary’s Church, Asdee 
Sun 13th Oct.   9.30am Joe & Mary O Gorman & Deceased Members 
    of the O Gorman Family, Ballynoneen 
Thurs. 17th Oct 10.00am 
Sun 20th Oct.   9.30am 1.Eileen O Donoghue, Asdee East, 
        First Anniversary and her husband Matt. 
    2.Jerry Bunyan, Anniversary Mass. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Feast of St. Gall is celebrated on Wednesday 16th October.  Companion of St. 
Columbanus, he founded the monastery of St. Gallen in Switzerland, which is 
now the local university and still a centre of learning for the whole of Europe. 
 
 
 
Feast of St. Luke is celebrated on Friday 18th October.  He wrote one of the four 
gospels and the Acts of the Apostles.  Patron saint of doctors, surgeons and 
artists. 
 
 
 
 

Items for Inclusion in the Parish Newsletter should be forwarded to the office by Wednesday.  Our email address is ballylongford@dioceseofkerry.ie 
Our Newsletter is available online through the Diocese of Kerry Website 

Mass Cards for all Occasions are available in both Sacristies and in the Parish Office. 

mailto:ballylongford@dioceseofkerry.ie

